Secretariat, Pensions Commission
Department of Social Protection
First Floor

Aras Mhic Dhiarmada,

Store Street,

Dublin 1, D01 WY03

ConsultPC@pensionscommission.gov.ie

10th March 2021

RE: Pensions Commission Consultation

I refer to your e-mail correspondence of 5t March 2021 regarding the public consultation on State
Pensions arrangements and proposals to ensure that State Pensions are sustainable into the
future.

I wish to advise that the Department of Tourism, Culture, Arts, Gaeltacht, Sport and Media fully
supports the work of the Commission and welcomes the opportunity to comment afforded it by the
Commission, the Department has no observations to make as part of the consuitation process at
this time.

Yours sincerely,

Stephen O'Rourke

Corporate Governance Unit



